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May 4, 2023 

SHOOTING HOMICIDE 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult male that 
occurred in the early morning hours of Saturday, April 8th. This incident occurred in the 700 
block of Northwest 22nd Road in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation revealed multiple 911 calls were received regarding a shooting. 
When Fort Lauderdale police officers arrived, the victim was located suffering from multiple 
gunshot wounds. Officers attempted life-saving measures until Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue 
arrived and pronounced the victim dead.  
 

The victim has been identified as Jermaine Montique, B/M, DOB 1/26/1983, a resident of 
Tallahassee, Florida.  
 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact Detective Jennifer Saint Jean 
at 954-828-5570, Detective Thomas Taylor at 954-828-6673, or Broward County Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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